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The mobile children’s cart has given great relief to student parents at Chabot College when attending 
college orientations, meetings and study groups. The mobile cart is filled with entertaining activities for 
children to play which allows parents to engage in a meeting or stay a little longer at study hall. We are 
so grateful for the CARE Grant for helping us bring the mobile children’s cart to our students through the 
purchase of the moving cart, 3 tablets and head phones and the plastic organizers.   
 
The children’s mobile cart is available for any department or program on campus to borrow in effort to 
provide more supportive resources to parents.  Our goal is to increase attendance of student parents 
and encourage their involvement in college activities as they continue their educational journey.  

 

 

 

  


